
 

 

Swampscott Disability Commission Approved Minutes 
December 10, 2015 at PM 
Swampscott Town Hall 1st Fl conference room 
 
In Attendance: 
Trisha Malphrus 
Linda Fistel 
Jim Badger 
Sam Pasture 
Rupinder Semphi 
Linda Lengyel 
 
 
Pete Kane, Planning Board 
 
Meeting started at 7 PM 
Rupinder Semphi spoke about our thoughts on the upcoming planning Department 
projects and wanting to make sure the our commission is included on the plans for 
plans for the Humphrey St. Overlay Projects. He spoke about concerns for the ADA and 
521 CMR being followed. The commission had specific concerns about bike racks and 
tables on the side walks. Concerns were also spoken about the crosswalks, bump outs 
and street light placement.  
Mr. Kane informed us that the Planning board and DPW were aware of those rules and 
the plan was only in draft. We did ask the Rupinder and Mr. Kane be in contact on a 
regular basis 
 
Sincerely submitted,  
Patricia Malphrus, Chair person 
 


